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BURGLARY SUSPECT PAWNING STOLEN PROPERTY

On January 19, 2011 at approximately 8:20 pm officers of the Pine Bluff Police Department, was
dispatched to a burglary report at #24 Woodland Dr. On arrival | spoke with the home owner who said
when she returned home she noticed a light on in her residence. She doesn't remember having any
lights on when she left and called the Police. The residence was cleared and we found the back door had
been kicked in. An XBOX 360 Gaming System, two XBOX 360 Video Games, a box of blank checks were
missing

A 22 year old B/M Ryan Thomas Ellis pawned a ring that had also been stolen in the burglary. Ellis’ last
known address was #14 Woodlawn Drive in Pine Bluff.

Mr. Ellis is wanted for Burglary and theft by Receiving.

Anyone having any information about the identity or location of the Ryan Ellis please contact the Pine
Bluff Police Department at 870-730-2090. All calls are kept confidential and a reward may be available.

Zobert D. Rawlindon

ROBERT D. RAWLINSON
Lieutenant-Public Information Officer

For additional information, | can be reached during normal working hours Monday through Friday at my
office number 870-730-2077. My cell number is 870-489-9965 and it is available 24 hours a day.
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